
 

 

February 01, 2024 
 
To, 
Manager–CRD,                                      
BSE Limited,                 
Pheroze Jeejeebhoy Towers      
Dalal Street,                                            
Mumbai-400001                                     
 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 

Sub: Submission of additional details required under Regulation 30 of SEBI 
(LODR) Regulations, 2015 

Re: EMA India Limited; Scrip Code: 522027 
 
This is in reference to your mail dated 31st January, 2024 and Outcome of Board Meeting as on 
date 10th August, 2023 submitted by the Company with BSE, please find enclosed herewith the 
additional details required with respect to Resignation of Statutory Auditor according to SEBI 
Circular No. SEBI/HO/CFD/CFD-PoD-1/P/CIR/2023/123 dated July 13, 2023 mention about 
continuous Disclosure Requirement for events that are deemed material or may apply materiality 
in terms of Schedule III of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 

 
1. Resignation of Statutory Auditor M/s. Rishabh & Co. (FRN: 010915C) as per SEBI Circular 

No. SEBI/HO/CFD/CFD-PoD-1/P/CIR/2023/123 dated July 13, 2023 mention about 
continuous Disclosure Requirement for events that are deemed material or may apply 
materiality in terms of Schedule III of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, along with the 
Resignation Letter ‘Annexure A’ 

 
Kindly take the above on your record. 
 
Thanking You,  
 
For EMA India Limited 
 
 

              
              Namita Sabharwal 
              (Company Secretary) 
              M. No.: A35411 
              Address: 117/H-2/ 107, Pandu Nagar, 
              Kanpur – 208005 

  
Encl.: As Above 

NAMITA 
SABHARWAL

Digitally signed by 
NAMITA SABHARWAL 
Date: 2024.02.01 
18:22:30 +05'30'





RISHABH & CO.,
CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS

To

The Board of Directors
EMA India Limited
C-37, PankiIndustrial Area
P. 0. Udyog Nagar,
Kanpur- 208022

Sub: Resignation as the Statutory Auditors ofthe Company

Dear Sir/ Ma'am,

information and record.

Thanking you,

We have completed our limited review of M/s. EMA India Limited for the First Quarter ended 30h June,
2023. Considering our indulgence and pre-occupation in new assignment this year, we find ourselves unable
to continue our office asthe Statutory Auditors.You are requested to consider the same for the purpose of
intimation to Stock Exchange pursuant to Schedule ll of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015.

Youts taithfully.
Fot Rishabth

FRN; Q10915

ANNEXVRE-A

We also do not have any objection(s) for any incoming auditor for accepting the office.This is for your

CA Utkarsh Singh

Partner

Phone: +91-9616163550

M. no. -451284

EMail: utkarshsinghca @gmail.com

16/104-A CivilLines Kanpur-208001

Date: - 10-08-2023


